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As a 7 year owner and user of an EV, I completely support the rule changes to Chapter 173-423
WAC – Clean Vehicles Program, and Chapter 173-400 WAC, General Regulations for Air
Pollution Sources. But I am also disappointed that there is not more dedication to specific financial
assistance to both fleet and individual vehicle owner-operators. Putting such a high financial burden
on people during this transition will meet with resistance and ultimately, failure of this well
intentioned and necessary change.
Thank you for receiving comments.
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